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Calendar is still working on current events.

We are working on events and meeting locations
to conform with changing COVID restrictions.

We have are looking to reschedule the Pantera
Palooza hoping for June?




National Collector Car Day is July 9.

Long Beach Grand Prix is now scheduled for
September 26.

I
I'm Glen Chancellor, new president of OCP

| look forward to meeting the many members |
have yet to meet.
Given time, | may even remember your name.

With the COVID situation we are working with a




lot of changes, but need to look for opportunities,
as well.
(Who thought face masks would be a growth
iIndustry?).

| hope we can find ways to help each other and
get more Panteras back on the road.
You can call me a hypocrite on this one as my car
IS still down, but | have been turning some
wrenches recently.

| hope we can get more members to come to our
events and meetings.
We had a general meeting in Oct. on a Saturday
morning. The Saturday morning format was a hit
with many members, should we continue looking
toward Saturday mornings?

We need to work on venues for general meetings
that will work with health regulations.

| appreciate feedback on how | can better help
the club going forward.

Thank You, for your support.

Due to the COVID situation, we have not
secured a location for our January 2021
General Meeting.

We are searching for a venue/location for our
January-February meeting.
Date and location TBA/TBD



We may try video meeting - keep watch for updates.

Do you have any ideas for location?

Pleas join our google mail group. It is a great way
to communicate with other member, get tech
help, learn about events, etc.

Go to google.groups.com
search for and join

OCPanteras@googlegroups.com

Please, visit the Orange County Panteras
FaceBook page.

Please, feel free to post and communicate via our
FB page.
No Politics, please!

Watch for recent updates to club functions.

Does anyone know where Don Peak's Pantera
IS?

A message from John Peak:

Hello, my name is John Peak and | am Don
Peak's son. | was recently informed that my
Dad's Pantera was sold without my knowing and |




am hoping to track it down. My Dad was an
original member of POCA and one of the local
POCA chapters in Orange County. He owned his
Pantera from 1971 until his death in 2007. The
VIN is THPNLL01539. Any help you can provide

will be greatly appreciated.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
John Peak
813-417-1834






